For the attention of Olivier Nelson.

Dear Olivier,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

It is hard to say no to this change of use as we are losing so many pubs. On the other hand with
the hostel at the other end of Plender Street/ Camden High Street and the Backpackers' Hostel on
Bayham Street, this could result in quite a lot of additional noise and

disturbance to residents there, if the pub attracted a rowdy crowd.

Certainly, if change of use were given, then the opening doors onto Bayham Street should be
required to be kept shut to keep noise levels down.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



